

**Sent:** 11 June 2021 16:09

**To:** FeedbackPINS <Feedback@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> **Subject:** Manston Airport development and why we need it

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Regarding the development of Manston Airport, over the years that Riveroak Strategic Partners have expressed their plan to reopen the airport, local surveys have established beyond any doubt that the vast majority of Thanet residents would like to see this go ahead.

As a long term resident of Thanet, the area needs Manston airport and the employment this would generate. Aircraft noise has never been a problem.

Kind regards,

Christopher Hewitt Mary Hewitt John Stocker



Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

## DPC:76616c646f72

